
Drop in and see a library staff  

member for some device help 

on  a range of topics! 

 

 

Topics include: 

• Smartphones and tablets 

• Emails and social media 

• Computer skills 

• eLibrary resources 

 

Bring your own device to 

these sessions. 

 

 

Bookings are preferred: 

Contact your local library or  

email programs@gvlibraries.com.au 

and specify which library you would like  

to attend.  

 

You can also call us on 1300 374 765 

 

Avenel - Wednesdays 10:30am 
avenel@gvlibraries.com.au 

23
rd

 July 

24
th
 September 

26
th
 November 

 

Euroa - Thursdays 2:00pm 
euroa@gvlibraries.com.au 

24
th
 July 

28
th
 August 

25
th 

September 

23
rd

 October 

27
th
 November 

 
 

Nagambie - Tuesdays 10:30am 
nagambie@gvlibraries.com.au 

12
th 

August 

14
th
 October 

  9
th 

December 
 

Nathalia - Thursdays 2:00pm 
nathalia@gvlibraries.com.au 

10
th 

July 

14
th
 August 

11
th
 September 

16
th
 October 

13
th 

November 

11
th
 December 

Numurkah - Wednesdays 2:00pm 
numurkah@gvlibraries.com.au 

  9
th
 July 

13
th
 August 

10
th
 September 

8
th
 October 

12
th
 November 

10
th
 December 

 

Tatura - Thursdays 10:30am 
tatura@gvlibraries.com.au 

17
th 

July 

21
st
 August 

18
th
 September 

16
th
 October 

20
th
 November 

 

Violet Town - Thursdays 11:30am 
violettown@gvlibraries.com.au 

24
th
 July 

28
th
 August 

25
th 

September 

23
rd

 October 

27
th
 November 

 

 
Please note: these sessions are for 

basic tech help only! We are unable to 

assist with technical issues with individual 

computers. 



Yarrawonga - Wednesdays 10:30am 
yarrawonga@gvlibraries.com.au 

  9
th
 July 

13
th
 August 

10
th
 September 

  8
th
 October 

12
th
 November 

10
th
 December 

 

 

Mobile Library - Every 2
nd

 Month 
mobile@gvlibraries.com.au 

 

Strathbogie Memorial Hall  

Longwood Community Centre 

Tungamah Meeting Rooms 

St James Public Hall 

Dookie Memorial Hall 

Murchison Uniting Church Hall 

Merrigum Seniors Centre 

 

Digital Drop-in sessions will be held at 

these locations in July, September and   

November 2025. 

 

For more information drop into the 

Mobile Library or check the 

Goulburn Valley Libraries website: 

www.gvlibraries.com.au 

 


